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Sugar Land Legacy Foundation’s Donation a Focal Point at Local Ceremony 

Sugar Land, TX – The Veterans Memorial at Sugar Land Memorial Park will be the focal point 
of the City of Sugar Land’s 6th Annual Memorial Day Ceremony on May 26. The Tilt-Up 
Concrete Association (TCA) donated the memorial last September through the Sugar Land 
Legacy Foundation. The memorial honors local veterans who have died while serving in the U.S. 
Armed Forces. 

Established in 2010, the Sugar Land Legacy Foundation’s mission is to leave a legacy by 
promoting community investment in facilities and activities that enhance the long-term 
prosperity and quality of life for Sugar Land residents.   

“Our vision is to give others the opportunity to leave a legacy in their community, and we are 
very proud to have been a part of such an important project,” said Mr. Gene Reed, who serves as 
President of the Sugar Land Legacy Foundation and whose company – E.E. Reed Construction, 
L.P. – is a member of the TCA. 

More than a dozen companies donated their time and services to the Sugar Land Legacy 
Foundation’s Veterans Memorial project, including Powers Brown Architecture, E.E. Reed 
Construction, L.P.; TAS Commercial Concrete; CMC Construction Services; CEMEX; Nawkaw 
Corporation; Big 4 Erectors, L.P.; Bomanite; Performance Electric; Décor Craft; Houston 
Landscape Unlimited; Pinnacle Structural Engineers; WardGetz and Gorrordona.  The final 
value of their donations totaled more than $330,000. For more information about Sugar Land 
Legacy Foundation, or to donate to the Foundation’s ongoing campaign for the Universally 
Accessible Playground or another SLLF project, visit www.sugarlandlegacy.org. For more 
information about the Memorial Day ceremony, contact the Sugar Land Parks and Recreation 
Department at (281) 275-2885 or visit www.sugarlandtx.gov. 

About Sugar Land Legacy Foundation 

The Sugar Land Legacy Foundation (SLLF) is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that was 
established in 2010 to promote community investment in facilities and activities that enhance the 
long-term prosperity and quality of life of Sugar Land residents. Contributions to the Legacy 
Foundation support the City of Sugar Land’s acquisition, ownership, construction, development, 
or improvement of land and facilities. The SLLF encourages participation from private 
philanthropic sources, and participates in state and federal funding opportunities when 
appropriate. 

About the TCA 

TCA was founded in 1986 to improve the quality and acceptance of site-cast tilt-up construction, 
a construction method in which concrete wall panels are cast on-site and tilted into place. Tilt-up 
construction is one of the fastest growing industries, combining the advantages of reasonable 
cost with low maintenance, durability, speed of construction and minimal capital investment.  
For more information about the TCA, visit www.tilt-up.org or contact TCA headquarters at 319-
895-6911 or info@tilt-up.org.  
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